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Calstock Parish Council

Tamar Valley Centre
Cemetery Road
Drakewalls

Cornwall

PL1E 9FE

Clerks
Parish and Town Councils

Thursday 10 February 2022
Dear Councillors,
Holiday lets and second homes

At a recent Parish Council meeting we had a detailed discussion - with a number of
members of the public voicing their opinions - about the number of holiday lets and second
homes within our Parish in South East Cornwall. We recognise that this is an increasing
problem not just in our parish but in Cornwall and in the country as a whaole.

The biggest problem appears to be about the lack of rental housing in our Parish which is
depriving people of a dwelling that they can afford to live in. We cannot ignore, however,
the benefits tourism brings to our local economy. We do feel some measures should be
introduced whereby a better balance may be maintained. We feel the following actions
should be considered:

Dwellings to be subject to a change of use when they are being used for holiday/tourism
pUrposes
» Council to be able to cap the number of second homes and/or holiday lets
& Holiday lets/second homes to have a licensing regime regulated through Cornwall
Council
» A facility to increase the coundil tax by up to four times on holiday lets or properties
left empty for significant periods of time

Yours sincerely
é_lld:.-lm«.

Clir Jim Wakem
Chairman of Calstock Parish Council

01522 743847
clerki@calstockparishcouncil. gov.uk




CC: Sheryl Murray, MP for South East Cornwall

George Eustice, MP for Camborne and Redruth

Scott Mann, MP for North Cornwall

Steve Double, MP for 5t Austell and Newquay

Derek Thomas, MP for 5t lves

Cherilyn Mackroy, MP for Truro and Falmouth

Parish and Town Councils in Cormwall to be disseminated via CALC
Cllr Olly Monk, Portfolio Holder for Housing, Cornwall Council



